
How can you participate? - Faculty and Staff

Knowledge
is Power
A professional development program that
focuses on student success best practices
enhances your professional portfolio
and fosters a culture of shared wisdom.

It will be simple (but necessary per the Title
III/SIP Grant) to participate. 
 

Survey Completion

On-Site Training

Go2Knowledge Platform

Complete a quarterly survey to report any
outside professional development that
supports student success best practices you
have participated in.

Attend presentations and workshops on
student success topics during gatherings such
as Faculty Senate, uGather, General Assembly
and Colloquium. (Most of these sessions will be
20-minutes in length) 

Utilize our FREE Online PD platform -
Go2Knowledge.
Curated Learning: Every other month, we will
promote a new learning track consisting of
three hand-picked webinars. 

March 21 - The anatomy of student success

FUTURE ON-SITE TRAINING

The professional development program will be administered in three ways:

April 18 - The connection between mental health and academic success

Join us during General Assembly on the following dates for a 
10 minute workshop about student success best practices: Mark your

calendar!


